
        3/9/21
To School Board Members;

Hello my name is Veronica Spotted Eagle. I am the mother of Tia Marie Spotted Eagle. 
Tia is the third oldest out of my five Children. Tia has two older sister’s that have already 
graduated before Tia. I am very proud of my daughter Tia and all her hard work she has 
done and her plan to Graduate this year; 2021. I am very pleased with Tia. Tia is a hard 
worker and willing to try her best and Tia knows her choices and plans she makes will 
be successful in her near future. I am very saddened to say we lost Tia’s dad last April 
27, 2020. Tia’s dad was really proud of her and always wanted to see his baby girl 
graduate. It was a hard time for Tia and our family but we continue to take it one step at 
a time. 

Tia plans to be a Veterinarian. Tia loves animals. Tia’s grandparents have a ranch on 
Badger Creek where Tia was raised and the grandparents have cattle along with 
horses. So, Tia has an idea of taking care of animals and becoming a rancher. Tia also 
has a plan to become a CNA. 

I am very happy to know that Tia has two plans on what she wants to do when Tia 
graduates and has ideas when Tia enters BCC. Tia has accomplished her plan to 
graduate from high school. Tia has made me very proud of her and I know Tia’s dad 
would be very proud of Tia. 

Thank you, from two very proud parents. 

Sincerely,

Veronica Spotted Eagle


